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Brian Carr, Lead Pastor at Missiongathering says, “We 

wanted to help because for us, Christmas is all about 

bringing joy into people’s lives and showing hospitality 

to everyone in our community. And doing this gave us 

the perfect opportunity to do both of those things with 

our neighbors.”  

Alone We can Do So Little, Together We Can Do So Much—Helen Keller 

FVI appreciates all of our partner contributions to YWCA Family Village Issaquah throughout 2018, especially to  
Missiongathering and the Issaquah Police Department who came and saved this Holiday season for FVI. 

RESIDENT ART DISPLAY 

Come down to the Front Office and take a look at the photographs by our very talented Resident Negin as she 

portrays the beauty of Issaquah!  

On December 18th, 

10 kids were       

selected to Shop 

With A Cop and go 

shopping with the 

Issaquah Police  

Department at    

Target for the      

holiday season.  

“My kids were 

blessed this year 

with the invitation to 

Shop with the 

Cops—they had a 

great time shopping 

for themselves and 

their family.” says 

Resident Kevin.   

HEROES & HELPERS 

DEC 

Holiday 

Jazz 

Resident  

Night  

Out  



Your Family Village Staff 

Front Desk #: 425-270-6800 

fviinfo@ywcaworks.org 

 

After-Hour Emergency #: 206-461-4888 
Monday—Friday                 10:00am—4:00pm 

Wednesday            By Appointment Only 
 

Housing & Services 

Trina……………..……… Housing Services Manager 

Lisa…………………...……………….Assistant Manager 

Victoria…………..……....…………Program Coordinator 

Michelle………….………….……….. Program Assistant 

 

Children Services 

Eric………..….…………… Youth & Children Director 

Tahnayee……………….….. Children & Youth Services 

 

Facilities 

Dan………………..….. Maintenance Supervisor 

Tony………………………….……………...Maintenance 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 FAMILY VILLAGE ISSAQUAH STAFF WOULD LIKE TO 

WISH YOU ALL A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 


